CPC2022-0021
Attachment 4

Community Association Response

Wilson, Katherine

From: KGCA Development <development@kgca.ca>

Sent: Thursday, December 9, 2021 2:43 PM

To: Wilson, Katherine

Subject: [EXT] Re: DTR - LOC2021-0159 Land Use Amendment 2837 - 34 st SW
Hi Katherine,

The KGCA is not taking a position of support or opposition towards this redesignation at this time. The
committee had requested the DP to be able to fully evaluate the application.

That being said, as mentioned in Halyna's last email she would be happy to meet with the committee inJan
2022 and on the phone, indicated to me that she intended on making her DP application after the CPC
meeting.

If the DP is submitted in Jan and the Public Hearing for the LUR goes in mid/late Feb. What would be the cut
off for the KGCA to provide comments to make it into the Public Hearing report?

Sean MaclLean BURPI RPP MCIP

Director of Development
Killarney-Glengarry Community Association
2828 28t Street SW, Calgary
403-619-0094 (c)

“Together lets help to build a community that is safe, vibrant and inclusive”
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